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Dear Parents/Carers,                                                                                                               21st June 2021 

 

We warmly invite all the children of Courtney Primary School to their annual Sports Day, which will take place the 

morning of Thursday 1st July 2021. Sports Day will start at 9:30am and we aim to finish by 12:00, although these 

timings are subject to change.  

 

Unfortunately, due to Covid-restrictions we will not be allowing parents onto the site to watch this year. We understand 

this may be disappointing however we are working on a way in which we can share photographs or videos of the 

children so that parents can virtually watch the events.  

 

We are fortunate enough to have a large field in which we can, with social-distancing, enable the whole school to 

partake in Sports Day at the same time. We will be forming 5 areas (3 events, 1 racing and 1 rest area) so that every 

year group bubble can support their house team and year group from a safe distance. We will then arrange, weather 

permitting, a school picnic on the field whereby the children will continue to sit in their school bubbles but will 

ultimately gain a full school feel.  

 

In the event of adverse weather conditions, you will be informed of cancellation through text message by 8.00am on 

the morning of the Sports Day. If we are fortunate enough to have warm, sunny weather please provide your child 

with sun hat, water bottle and sun screen (to be applied before school). 

 

The children will be competing within their classes/bubbles, representing their house.  Please could your child come 

to school wearing their PE kits with a coloured top to match their house:  Squirrel – yellow; Deer – blue; Badger – red; 

Hedgehog – purple; Fox – orange; Otter – green. 

 

We look forward to welcoming the children for their first school event.  

 

 

Miss Laura Tarbard 

PE Lead 

 

FAO Office Staff: Courtney Primary School Sports Day – Friday 25th June 2021 

 

Child(ren)’s name ………………………………………………………………………………………………  Year Group(s) …………………. 

 

Lunch arrangements – please tick as appropriate. 

 

o Option 1 - I will be providing a packed lunch for my child/children. 

 

o Option 2 - My child is free school meals and I would like a packed lunch provided. (If more than one child, 

please indicate the number required.) 

 

o Option 3 – My child would like a lunch provided by the school. (If more than one child, please indicate the 

number required.) 

http://www.courtneyprimaryschool.co.uk/

